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The Walker Basin Conservancy is honored to have been selected for a $25,000 grant from the NV Energy 

Foundation.   

This funding will directly benefit Conservancy wildlife and water conservation efforts including 
establishment of pollinator gardens, restoration of acquired land to enhance wildlife habitat, and 
development of water deals.  
 
We are grateful for NV Energy Foundation’s generous support!  
 
 
 


